
To All RMGC members 

 

AWAY Event #2 – Castlewood CC – April 28, 2021 

 

Castlewood Country Club will host the next “away” golf event on Wednesday April 28th 
with some limitations because of Covid. Rossmoor will be allocated 25 slots for the 
event. Normally we would allocate based on past participation, but since it has been 2 
years since our last Away event, we will simply do a random drawing if we have more 
than 25 requests. 
 

Start:  
 
Currently they are planning for starting times from 8:00am to 10:00 am, but if the rules 
change there will be a “shotgun” start at 8:30. Once they have all the players, they will 
notify us of the individual times. 
 

Carts: 

All players will use carts and there could be some dividers. 

Food & Beverage:  
 
Due to their clubhouse remodel, there will be “NO BREAKFAST” and a” modest” BBQ after the 
round.  

 
Cost: 
 
The charge will be $49 for golf, cart, lunch and closest to the pin prizes. 
 
 
If you would like to play, please email Ed O’Dea eodea@sbcglobal.net by April 19th. 
Let him know if you want to play the forward tees.  
 
There are envelopes for the checks in the Pro Shop.  
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